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February 21, 2017 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
This summer, crews from Puget Sound Energy (PSE) and our contractor will begin work to improve the 
reliability of the natural gas system in your area by installing roughly 1,800 feet of 16-inch natural gas pipeline 
along the Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) Tolt pipeline corridor between Avondale Road NE and Mink Road NE. 
Construction is expected to begin in July. 

You may have received a mailed notice from King County’s Department of Permitting and Environmental 
Review providing additional information about the environmental review and permit application for this project.  

If you have any questions about the project, please reach out to us at the email address or phone number 
listed below. 

Stay tuned for additional information 
We will keep the community informed as we work towards completing this project which is necessary to 
provide our customers with dependable natural gas service in the future. Before work starts this summer, 
we’ll send an additional mailed notification to share more details about work hours and what to expect during 
construction. 

We understand that living near construction can involve impacts, and we thank you for your patience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Patima Dejarath   Jackson Taylor      
Project Manager          Community Projects Manager  
 
EMAIL: majorprojects@pse.com               VOICEMAIL: 1-888-404-8773 
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